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Miss Tammy’s Notes
We handed out several
important show notes in
early March and April.
Please read all notes
thoroughly.

Thank you to the Academy
Staff for your devotion to the
studio. I have really enjoyed
the competitions and getting
ready for our May Recital
this year.

To all Parents &
Grandparents: Thank you for
all your support and bringing
the kids to class, and
everything else you do!

To all the Students: I have
really enjoyed teaching and
getting to know all of you this
year.

Remember, if you can
dream it, you can achieve
it!
Have a great summer and I
hope to see you in classes
this Summer or Fall.

Performers: SMILE, SMILE,
SMILE! GOOD LUCK IN
THE RECITAL!!

Miss Tammy

MAY BIRTHDAYS

1st Harper Mensen
1st Leah Vandygriff
9th Leah Miles

12th Makyla Schwertman
16th Lucy Fiebig

16th Myla Vandygriff
26th Isabel Deras
26th Miss Ali

29th Anayeli Beserra

Remember to write your

name on:

● All costume pieces
● Shoes
● Tights
● Dance Bag
● Make-up

Anything you bring to
the show. Check to
make sure you have all
costume pieces. This
will help our backstage
helpers keep everything
in order.

Register now for
Summer and
Fall classes.

Summer classes
begin June 3rd.
Fall classes

begin Sept 3rd.
Sign up today!



Page 2 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER

May-June 2024 Volume 33, Issue 9/10

JUNE BIRTHDAYS

2nd Lucy Tamayo
4th Marisol DelaCruz
8th Sophia Mata

8th Athena Vazquez-Maciel
12th Ava Crosby

13th Athena Bogguess
14th Oliver Dotterer
16th Harleen Good
21st Blakely Beaird

22ndMargaret Peterson
29th Isabella Camargo

29th Millie Turner

Teachers Notes
Wow! It is almost show time.

All of you have done an excellent job
this year. The recital is going to be a
big success. Thanks for all your hard
work!

Remember to either stop in the
office this week or email us
aftpa2@gmail.com, and get signed up
for Summer and Fall classes. This
summer we are going to study some
new dance techniques in class. We
hope you will join us this summer or
this fall in class!

We are all looking forward to
the show. Keep practicing!

Miss Tammy, Miss Sarah, Miss
Lisa, Miss Elizabeth, Miss Alyssa,
Miss Luna, Miss Ali, Miss Susie,

Miss Grace
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